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Dear Brother Priest, 
 
I write today to provide you updates. I will continue to keep you informed as we navigate 
this challenging time. 

A Message From Cardinal-designate Gregory 

Linked here is a video message from Cardinal-designate Gregory. Please share widely 
with your communities. 

Congratulate Cardinal-designate Gregory in Special Editions of the Catholic 
Standard and El Pregonero 

Linked here are the details of the special editions of the archdiocesan newspapers with 
an opportunity to congratulate Cardinal-designate Gregory 

Flu Shots Available for Priests 

The Office of Human Resources is excited to once again host a free onsite flu 
immunization clinic for priests (priests only) on Thursday, November 12 from 2:00 to 
3:00 PM at the Pastoral Center. 

Immunizations will be administered following all the appropriate social distancing 
protocols as well as privacy requirements. Please sign up HERE for a time that works 
best for you. 

Please note that priests must register using the link above and availability is on a first 
come, first served basis. There are limited slots so registering using the link above is 
essential. 

For those of you who are unable to attend, you can still take advantage of a free 
vaccine by scheduling an appointment with your primary care physician. Also, many 
pharmacies, including CVS, Walgreens, Giant and Safeway, also offer a free vaccine 
with our insurance coverage. 

For more information, please contact Human Resources atArchdioceseHR@adw.org  

Social Media Policies  
  
I repeat this note as it now includes the Social Media Policies in Spanish. 

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=932737&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FtN0QGSa65AY&cf=17356&v=e6729b03dbff80198e09af87e15a509706277831d2ade7adcf76792348619d3d
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=932737&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2Fsites%2F2%2F2020%2F10%2FCardinal-designate-Wilton-2020.pdf&cf=17356&v=05af10f11a36614b7bab5f449e59da25bb5c778806a36e418a35b711c36ed3e6
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=932737&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F70a0d4dacab23a0ff2-flushot2&cf=17356&v=eb6894910e9c62330a2966007fb421720a86ca441cbb50791e95d229690a2cf3
mailto:ArchdioceseHR@adw.org
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Recently, Paula Gwynn Grant, Secretary of Communications, presented to Priest 
Council, the new Polices for the Pastoral Use of Social Media and Electronic 
Communications, which are linked here for printing on one sided pages in English 
and here in Spanish. 

As seen in the document, Cardinal-designate Gregory has approved and promulgated 
these new policies and they are effective immediately. These updated Social Media 
Policies are for all of our priests, deacons, employees, and volunteers who use personal 
social media or who work with parish/ministry/school social media. The Policies include 
best practices and guidance for your personal and parish/ministry/school social media 
content, specific requirements, and information to securely and effectively manage your 
social media accounts.  

Please distribute these updated policies to your appropriate staff and volunteers 
and have them sign the included acknowledgment forms. Please keep a log when 
you collect the signed forms. All employee signed forms should be kept in the 
employee personnel file.  

If you have any questions or concerns about the new Polices for the Pastoral Use of 
Social Media and Electronic Communications, please email Communications@adw.org. 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website in response to the coronavirus is updated regularly with 
information, in English and Spanish, for you and the Faithful available 
at adw.org/coronavirus, which includes a link to find a listing of live stream Masses and 
prayers available at adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/. The Catholic 
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers are currently available 
on-line at cathstan.org and elpreg.org. 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the Pastoral 
Center, please let us know. Please be assured of my prayers for you. 
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
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